
Dear Sirs /Madam 
 
The above NP is currently out for consultation until the23 December 2020. 
 
We would like to make representation for the inclusion of the land under our control. This is as our 
last e mail below to you and shown on the attached document /plan setting out the supporting 
Planning details . 
 
Could you please confirm that this request has been received and actioned for consideration. Would 
you please ensure we are on your contact data base for further involvement and inclusion. 
 
We appreciate that communication is being done remotely in these strange times and look forward 
to your response.   
 
Regards, 


